
Dear Parents/Guardian

Final Arrangements – Reception Nativity Performance on Tuesday 17th December 6.00pm

Please find below the final arrangements for the Reception Nativity Performance on the evening of 
Tuesday 17th December.

The performance will take place in the main school hall and starts at 6pm.
 

Doors will be opened at 5.30pm for drop off and children should be back at school no later than 5.45pm

Parking will be available on the school yard. Entrance into school from the yard will be via the Year 6
door, in the corner of the playground, near the hall. 

You can also enter school via the gate on Durham road, through the door near the kitchen / minibus.

All Reception pupils will meet in the school gym.

Your child will get changed into their costume at school. Please could your child come to school dressed
in their PE kit, or black leggings and a white t-shirt. 

Your child should wear their school shoes on their feet

Due to the volume of children, once you drop off your child in the gym please keep hold of their coat.

If you are not able to stay for the evening performance, you must return to school to collect your child at
7:00pm

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of the EYFS team or contact the office.

Thank you 
The EYFS TEAM

“Everyone 
Loves A Baby”
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